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UPCOMING EVENTS


September 6- Back to School Night 6:30 pm in the social center, classroom visits from 7-8:30.  Parents only please. 








SHARING


Leon, Ryan, Molli,


Virginina, Jonathan 


Please practice guiding questions with your student You will learn all details at Back to School Night😊 


   





Wow! What a great start to the 2018/2019 School Year!!! I want to thank all of you for bringing supplies and preparing your student for Kindergarten! This week we spent time getting to know each other our classroom and learning classroom rules. Students also met their first superkid…Cass! Ask your student what Cass likes to do most! We practiced writing names and also started Literacy Centers.  I am looking forward to seeing you all at Back to School Night next Thursday. We will be discussing Kindergarten curriculum, memory words, homework, volunteer hours, sharing schedule, and much more! Please note that this event is for parents only. If you do not have childcare, there will be care provided in the preschool so you will be able to attend. Each week a Kinder Chronicles will be in this red folder along with work from the week will go home every Friday. Stay cool this weekend! Thank you for a great first week!                                                           Mrs. James 😊



















































































Please practice Hail Mary Prayer at home. I will be asking each student to recite it on February 16th as part of our religion curriculum


Mrs. James(











Reminders:


Please be sure to have your child’s name on all articles of outdoor clothing.  These items are easily misplaced in Kindergarten😊


Please send a snack to school in a separate bag each day for your child and place in snack bin outside door


The “pick up” spot after school is just outside the parish office. Please do not come to the classroom to pick up your child. Thank you!
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Homework


Homework will begin the week of September 10th.  More information given at Back to School Night





Memory Words                  Information will be given at BTSN                 


Red, orange, yellow, green, blue, purple, brown, black 














